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On Wed. Sept 7, Kevin Pomfret presented before the Committee on Science, Space and Technology in 

the U.S. House of Representatives on Commercial Remote Sensing: Facilitating Innovation and 

Leadership. Specifically, Kevin discussed whether the Land Remote Sensing Act of 1992 should be 

updated, particularly those sections pertaining to the licensing of commercial remote sensing satellites 

by the National Oceanic and Atmospheric Administration (NOAA).

To watch Kevin's testimony, click here.

To read Kevin's written testimony, click here.
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https://youtu.be/tYTDOaFJDNQ?t=51m47s
https://science.house.gov/sites/republicans.science.house.gov/files/documents/HHRG-114-SY16-WState-KPomfret-20160907.pdf

